
Open Evening Thursday 3rd July 2025 
4.30pm - 8.00pm (last entry 7.30pm) 

For Transfer to Secondary School Year 7 in 2026  
 

 
Car Parking Provision 
 
Our Open Evening is very well attended by parents/carers and prospective students. The school has 
made car parking provision for this event in Beddington Park, entry for which is via Church Road. Please 
see the map below. 
 

Please note that parking is not available on the school site, and we would ask that out of 
consideration to our neighbours that you do not park in roads which are very close to the school, 
in particular Manor Way and Derek Avenue. These are very narrow roads and parking is very 
restrictive. We would strongly advise that, if possible, you use public transport as the roads in and 
around the area of the school are heavily congested. 

 

 
 

Blue Badge holders may park on the school premises with prior permission.  

Parking for WCGS Open 
Evening 03/07/25 -  

Entry is via Church Road 
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